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From: Brita Mjos

To: House Transportation
Subject: Support the Fish Creek Trail; no hearing for Rep. Kopp's bill
Date: Monday, March 31, 2025 3:37:35 PM

Good afternoon,

Please do not hold a hearing for Rep. Kopp’s proposed bill to interfere with the Fish Creek Trail connection in
Anchorage. He has a conflict of interest because the two homeowners obstructing this project hired Kopp’s
consulting company to oppose the trail. Trails are one of Anchorage’s best assets and this connection is many years
in the making, with widespread support.

Sincerely,

Brita Mjos
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